
What is happening?  

Visitor Parking Lot 1 is temporarily closing 

for an expansion project that will result in 

more parking in advance of the opening of 

our Ambulatory Care Pavilion. Pedestrian 

walkways on the east side of campus 

between Taylor Pavilion and the Medical 

Center will also be closed to ensure the 

safety of our campus community. 

When is it happening?  

Starting: Monday, June 25; 4 p.m.  

Ending: Approximately Late Fall 2018 

Who will this project impact?  

Patients and visitors that utilize Visitor 

Parking Lot 1 to access the Medical Center, 

Taylor Pavilion and Physical Medicine and 

Rehabilitation Department will be impacted.  

Parking Impact: FAQs

Ambulatory Care Pavilion Construction 

Medical Center: Patients/visitors to the 

Medical Center may park in Visitor Lot 2 

or use valet at the main entrance. Overflow 

parking is available in Visitor Lots 4 or 16. 

Signage will be posted to provide direction 

from Lots 4 and 16 to the closest building 

entrance. The Security Information Desk 

will provide internal directions once you  

are in the building.  

Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation 

Department: Patients/visitors to our 

Physical Medicine and Rehabilitation 

Department should park in Lot 10 and 

enter through Taylor Pavilion's c-wing 

entrance on the north west side of the 

building. 

Taylor Pavilion: Guests and visitors to 

administrative offices are asked to park in 

Lot 10 and enter the Taylor Pavilion North 

entrance. Once inside, the Security 

Information Desk will provide internal 

directions to the elevators. Existing 

wayfinding will provide direction to offices. 

As construction on our Ambulatory Care Pavilion continues, necessary changes to parking, 

walkways and entrances are taking place to ensure your safety and convenience. 


